
 

March 4, 2022 

 

 

Dear Salutation:  

 

Thank you for your participation in the President’s Council at UT Health San Antonio. 

You are helping us make a difference in the lives of many by supporting our missions 

of education, patient care, research, and community service.  

 

We ask that you take this opportunity to renew your 2022 President’s Council 

membership and continue to help save lives in our community and beyond. Your gift 

positively impacts countless families, patients, and students.  
 

Our new UT Health San Antonio Multispecialty & Research Hospital is set to open in 

the fall of 2024, which will bring the expertise of 1,000 faculty specialists & 

subspecialists, offering patients many new options that are not currently available 

in our region. We use the power of research to discover new life-changing therapies 

that fight disease and save lives.  

 

Our patient-centered hospital will deliver the most advanced care possible, thanks 

in part to your annual gifts to the President’s Council. With your help, we are forging a 

future in which no patient will ever have to leave San Antonio to receive the most 

advanced precision-based care.  

 

Together, we’re fighting cancer through research, striving to cure diseases, training the 

brightest minds in medicine, and providing hope to those in need. Together, we are 

making lives better. Thank you for your support.  

 

Sincerely, 

        

William L. Henrich, M.D., MACP 

President, UT Health San Antonio 
 

 

 
 


